
To whom it may concern, 

The Teddy Roosevelt horses are North Dakota’s only wild horse herd and should be protected 
as such.  The herd must be kept at a minimum of 150 horses to ensure a genetically viable herd.  
SCR 4014 will help support ecotourism and business development in North Dakota by 
protecting the horses.   

I encourage you to vote YES on SCR 4014 to support humane, scientifically recommended 
methods of managing these wild horses on the public lands they call home. 

Thank you, 

Shannon Elliott 

 


